
 

Announcing the Deaf, Hard of Hearing, and Deaf-
Blind Listserv 

  

 
  

The Office of Developmental Programs (ODP), Special Populations Unit is pleased 
to announce the creation of the Deaf, Hard of Hearing, and Deaf-Blind listserv. 

This listserv will only be sharing pertinent information, resources, Virtual Targeted 
Trainings (VTT), and Virtual Office Hours (VOH) specific to these populations.  Due 
to the unique needs that accompany these populations, the Special Populations 

Unit felt that a listserv specific to these populations would assist in ensuring 
effective support. 

To sign up for this listserv, go to: 
  

http://listserv.dpw.state.pa.us/Scripts/wa.exe?SUBED1=odp-deaf-hard-
of-hearing-db&A=1 

  
Please contact the Special Populations Unit at RA-ODPDeafServices@pa.gov with any questions. 
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